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May 25, 2023 

 
To the Guilford County Board of Commissioners, 
 
 
The Guilford County Juvenile Crime Prevention Council (JCPC) is requesting exemption from the 
two (2) term limit for Mr. Dillon Tyler and recommending reappointment for a third term.  Mr. 
Tyler has served the Guilford County Juvenile Crime Prevention Council since May 4, 2017 and he 
continues to be a valued member of our council. 
 
The Guilford County Juvenile Crime Prevention Council provides a valuable, mandated service to 
Guilford County’s community, youth and their families.  The level of skill and dedication required 
for this council presents a challenge when recruiting members.  We rely on seasoned members, 
such as Mr. Tyler, to provide the level of knowledge and dedication required to successfully 
administer the duties as an effective member of the Guilford County JCPC.  
 
Again, we respectfully request Mr. Dillon Tyler’s term limits be waived and recommend 
reappointment for a third term on the Guilford County Juvenile Crime Prevention Council. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Marcus Jackson 
 
Marcus Jackson 
Chair – Guilford County Juvenile Crime Prevention Council 
 
 
cc:  Connie Brown –Chair, Membership Nominating Committee  

J.J. Greeson – JCPC Administrative Liaison 
 


